
Subject: Re: Need advice on upgrade
Posted by [maratrus](#) on Tue, 10 Mar 2009 09:17:12 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Hello,

in my opinion you'd better update OpenVZ utility and OpenVZ kernel simultaneously and then reboot the node.
